
Police seek help to trace the
owners  of  various  items  of
recovered property

Police  have  released  a  photograph  of
various items of property and appealed to
the public for help to try and identify
the owner.
These items were recovered from a property in Edinburgh in
September 2019.

Officers  from  the  South  West  Local  Alcohol  and  Violence
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Reduction Unit have carried out extensive enquiries in an
effort to trace the owner, or owners, so that they can be
reunited.

If you have any information that may assist, please call 101
quoting incident number 0389 16/09/19.


